
LRCFT Report to the Los Rios Board of Trustees  August 9, 2023 

On behalf of the LRCFT, I want to thank the trustees and 

chancellor for agreeing to a 12% Retro and 8% COLA. Faculty 

are quite happy with these improvements, including the 

expansion of parental leave and part time faculty health 

insurance.  

At the start of Fall semester, LRCFT will provide several 

training sessions on our new contract provisions, including chair 

compensation, and parental and catastrophic leaves.  

Next week, LRCFT will join the Academic Senate and District 

for a welcome event to honor the new full time faculty hires. 

In giving back to our membership, the LRCFT will once again 

be a major sponsor of the SCLC annual Labor Day picnic. We 

will also conduct a Membership drive during this academic year.  

Local political races are heating up. The LRCFT PAFC recently 

interviewed 7 candidates for AD 6. Our PAFC voted to endorse 

Paula Villescaz. We will also hold interviews for AD 7, 

Sacramento mayor, city council, and supervisor races.  

The LRCFT looks forward to continuing our partnership with 

LRCCD in this new academic year. 

 

Thank you! 

Jason Newman LRCFT President 

 


